

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Bobby Freeman, Jr.

Chairman

Jeffrey Stodghill

Vice Chairman

Martha Hightower

Secretary-Treasurer

Sandra Bridgman

Anne Noland Edwards

Patricia Franklin

Irving B. Goldstein

Mark Hanna

Jo Louise Harding

Prof. Gregory A. Henry

Diana LoVecchio

Beth W. Moore

Tom Wessells

McKim Williams, Jr.

Gina Fitzhugh Wilson

Cherry L. Croushore

City Liaison

Sarah Barber

Executive Director

June 19, 2017

The Honorable Patricia Woodbury

47 Indian Springs Drive

Newport News, Virginia 23606

Dear Pat,

How do we even begin to thank you for your involvement with *Hammer Tribute*? From the dinner honoring Jim Benedict to speaking at the unveiling. Thank you for being a vital supporter in continuing to make Newport News an appealing place to live, work, visit, and do business. We hope that every time you travel on City Center Boulevard you smile knowing you were a part in

making it happen.

Thank you,

Bobby Freeman, Jr.

Chairman

Jo Louise Harding

Hammer Tribute's

Committee Chair

Sarah Barber

Executive Director